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Early Intervention Family Workers offer you 

an opportunity to ask for information, advice, 

and support on anything affecting your 

family life in a relaxed and confidential 

environment. (currently this is virtually). I am 

currently very busy supporting parents and 

children so there may be a couple of weeks 

wait before I can follow up a request for 

support, I will endeavour to return your text, 

email or call as soon as possible.  Natalie  
   

 

  

Activity Idea: Lego-Club at Home 
 

  

Many children will be familiar with school 

Lego Groups to help build positive social 

and communication skills, and these can 

be simplified to try at home too as a 1:1 

activity with your child. 

One of you holds all the pieces (the 

Builder), and the other holds the 

instructions and describes the pieces that 

are needed and where they go to build a 

model (the Engineer). 

You can take-turns as you go along, so see 

how long it takes you – it’s trickier than it 

sounds so start with something small! 

 
Does your child have, or potentially have, an additional need or disability?  Pinpoint (www.pinpoint-
cambs.org.uk) have lots of information, advice and tips.  For Cambridgeshire’s Local Offer go to 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/local-offer 

Let’s Hear It For The Guys!  

                                     
It is half-way through MOVEMBER, and many men 

are showing some interesting facial hair to support 

awareness of men’s health and mental health 

needs. It is worth a reminder of the huge 

importance of men in the development and raising 

of children, whether Dads, Step-dads, Grandads, 

Uncles or friends.  

Men often bring a different perspective or way of 

interacting and playing, that can be beneficial for 

child wellbeing and raising all-rounded children. 

Having men involved in children’s lives can have a 

positive impact on self-esteem, self-worth, social 

relationships, education, and children’s ability to 

adapt to changes like going to school or moving into 

adult life. 

 

The Movember Foundation are supporting Family 
Man, a free online parental coaching programme 
from a male perspective. It’s in short accessible 

episodes and aims to help provide tools and 
resources that help to build a stronger and more 

connected family. They recognise that raising 
children is a team-effort, so all parents, carers, 

partners, and grandparents are welcome to access 
the programme. Find out more at:  

https://familyman.movember.com/ 
https://uk.movember.com/?home  

 

Contact me directly on   Mobile: 07824551901 
 Office: 01354 750419 or 

natalie.ulugun@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
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